
CORSHAM REGIS PRIMARY ACADEMY 

 

Friday 8th November 2019 

Coming up next week: 

Monday: 

Corsham Wind Band visit   

Tuesday: 

Someone Special Morning 

Wednesday: 

Open sessions for 

Prospective Parents 2-3pm 

and 5-6pm 

Friday: 

Children in Need 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a busy first week back! But we wouldn’t 

want to be anywhere else  

We have held our first UK Parliament Day, 

which inspired some lively and thoughtful 

debating, as well as our annual Anti-Bullying Week. Making 

children aware of these issues in our modern society is so 

important. 

Some pupils have also started peripatetic music lessons this 

week. In addition to offering 1 to 1 piano and saxophone lessons, 

Miss Londors has now arranged for violin and guitar specialists to 

visit weekly. 

Mr Gareth Spicer, Headteacher. 

In Crystal Class on Parliament 

Day pupils launched into some 

passionate  

debating about 

whether or not 

pupils should 

have homework 

and whether or 

not we are doing enough about 

climate change. Pupils had to 

prepare their arguments before 

standing and sharing their viewpoints 

with others. 

After a busy PE session with 

Up and Under Sports, pupils 

in Garnet Class were 

pumped up to for some lively 

discussion. The poor 

speaker had a lot of work to 

do! 

Any other business: 

Thank you to everyone who 

brought in Aldi stickers for 

our PE equipment. What a 

surprise during the first week 

back to see that Mrs Bagnall 

has replaced the poster with 

this congratulatory message! 

Attendance: 

This week Amethyst 

Class had the highest 

attendance with 98% 

Attendance overall is 

96.41% 

Spot the teacher! Onyx Class made        

excellent use of their ‘Speaker’ to organise 

their debate so that Mrs Bagnall was surplus 

to requirements on Parliament Day. It would 

appear that getting 

rid of school    

uniform would be a 

very popular    

decision for these 

young people.  

 

 Pupils in Opal 

Class have 

been learning 

about the 4  

different 

types of 

bullying 

with Miss 

Denning. 

On Monday, as part of our 

Parliament Day, pupils in 

Amethyst Class debated the 

statement ‘Testing medicines on 

animals should be against the law.’ 

After careful consideration, with 

arguments put for and against and 

minimal intervention from the 

speaker,  the overwhelming 

majority 

of the 

class 

voted 

against 

 Our (Wildly Important Goal) 

WIG for Year 6 is 58% 

This is the percentage of 

pupils who must achieve 

the expected standard in 

Reading, Writing and Maths 

in July 2020 

 As part of our              

Anti-Bullying Week, 

pupils in Jade Class 

have been learning about 

what bullying is and how 

to recognise it. 

We are now on 

Instagram!  

Search for 

RegisRocks1 


